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Please review the Ag Gag laws in relation to silencing animal cruelty evidence and cases. All animals, 

domestic and stock need the transparency of law where their welfare is at the forefront of all 

concerned. We can not continue to ignore the appalling conditions these animals suffer in everyday 

in apparently Bio Security properties. The people involved in these cases need to be dealt with in the 

courts and given appropriate fines and sentences. This is not only a animal rights issue it is also an 

issue for the wider community as to the safety of our food system. 


